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SUMMARY
Requires incarceration facilities to provide tampons, sanitary napkins and undergarments to female
persons in custody at no charge.

Requires local correctional facilities to maintain barrier between male and female confined detainees
and prisoners.

Imposes restrictions on restraint of pregnant persons in custody.

Requires release of certain pregnant persons to participate in residential substance abuse treatment
program.

Allows deduction from term of sentence for days of participation in substance abuse treatment
program and certain acts of extraordinary merit.
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